
THE JACKSON PARISH MUSEUM & FINE ARTS ASSOCIATION 

NOVEMBER 15, 2021 

MONTHLY MEETING 

 

 

 

The Jackson Parish Museum and Fine Arts Association November meeting was 

called order by Barbara Johnson.  

 

The prayer was offered by Mary Hoover, the pledge by Melinda Garrett. 

 

 Present: Barbara Johnson, Melinda Garrett, Mary Hoover, Wilda Smith, Mark 

Culpepper, James Fitzpatrick. 

 

 Absent: Ben Ledbetter 

 

 Motion James Fitzpatrick second Mark Culpepper approving the October minutes. 

Motion carried. 

 

Motion James Fitzpatrick second Mark Culpepper approving the financial 

statement. Motion carried. 

 

 Barbara gave a report relative to conversations with the schools doing tours of the 

museum, new signs on the doors to each room and forms that could be used to 

hand out to any students taking a tour. 

 

Old Business:  

 

 Wilda Smith gave report all the return of the portrait of Alvern Davis. Should 

arrive Friday. At which time the Secretary of State would also do an inventory of 

items which are on loan from the Secretary of State to the parish museum. 

 

 Motion Melinda Garrett second Mary Hoover not to exceed $200 for plants on 

Main Street in the flower eurns. Motion carried. 

 

Motion Mary Hoover second  Melinda Garrett not to exceed $200 for Christmas 

decorations of the building. Motion carried. 

 

 

 



New Business 

Barbara shared with the board that monthly we would be putting a different photo 

on the museum Facebook page trying to advertise what is located in the museum. 

 

 She stated that we had met with the financial committee at the Police Jury 

explaining the budget.  She shared how we arrived at a budget for the museum for 

the coming year. 

 

 Motion Wilda Smith seconded James Fitzpatrick to except the acquisition of the 

sheriff’s desk to be displayed in the museum. Motion carried. 

 

 Barbara then showed the board plaques that would be placed in memory of Alyce 

Colvin and Judie Blalock.  

 

Motion Mark Culpepper seconded James Fitzpatrick to adjourn until the January 

2022. 

 


